
From: Modes, Kathy
To: Modes, Kathy; Ullrich, Elizabeth; Joustra, Judith
Cc: Ferdas, Marc; Evans, Robert
Subject: Cabrera work at Schofield
Date: Thursday, January 24, 2013 9:49:00 AM

Judy and Betsy,
 
In accordance with the AIC&E (ML12233A363), I am notifying you that Cabrera Services
has provided the required notification for work at Schofield Army Barracks, Oahu, Hawaii. 
 
A copy of the notification dated January 16, 2013 is in ADAMS ML13023A367.  I plan to
continue my review of the notification and have it on the mailout shelf next Tuesday. 
 
In addition, I am placing Bob Evans from RIV on this email as a courtesy copy.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns with this action.
 
Thanks,
 

Kathy Modes
Sr. Health Physicist
Decommissioning Branch
US NRC Region I DNMS
2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
phone: 610-337-5251
fax: 610-337-5269
email: kathy.modes@nrc.gov
 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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